

Farcet CofE Primary School St Mary's Street Farcet Peterborough PE73AR

Phone: 01733240337

Email: office@farcet.cambs.sch.uk



Dear Farcet Families,

It was wonderful to see so many mothers or grandmas attending our Mother's Day Afternoon Tea on Friday 21st March 2025. If you attended this special event, we hope that you enjoyed the wonderful scones, jam and clotted cream made by Jade, our wonderful school cook from Aspens. Also, a big thank you to Jaxon and Theo's mums who helped staff tidy up after the event. It was much appreciated. If you are a mum or grandma, I hope that you are spoilt on Mothering Sunday (30th March 2025).

I would like to take this opportunity to thank Miss Roberts (Deputy Head) for her on-going commitment to ensure that the children in Year 6 are secondary ready. Miss Roberts has been working really hard to ensure that the Year 6 children feel confident as they embark upon their SATS tests in May 2025. Miss Roberts has been delivering three SATS booster sessions either before school or after school since January 2025. Also, a big thank you to the Year 6 parents for supporting the Year 6 booster classes by dropping your child off at 8am, which is when the booster lesson have begun this half term.

I am sorry that we have not been fully staffed in the school office for the last week. I appreciate your patience in the morning and afternoon when I am covering the office. Also, I would like to apologise that we have not been able to run After School club until 5pm for the last week.

Have a wonderful weekend.

Caroline Sadler



Term 4
Week 4
28th March 2025

OUR SCHOOL VALUES

- Trust
- Friendship
- Compassion
- Forgiveness

Red Nose Day-Comic Relief Friday 21st March 2025

Thank you very much for your very kind donations to support the charity Comic Relief Red Nose Day 2025. You helped to raise £82 through your generous donations. The charity supports local community organisations across the UK and globally to fund baby banks, community food centres, health visitors and safe spaces for young people, plus more. We know that many families are struggling financially at this moment in time, so that makes your donations extra special. Thank you!

Mother's Day Afternoon Tea Friday 21st March 2025

Thank you very much for attending our Mother's Day Afternoon Tea. We were delighted to see so many

mums or grandmas joining us for this very special occasion. We hope that you and your child/children enjoyed the scone, jam, clotted cream and homemade lemonade. A big thank you to Aspens who catered for the Mother's Day Afternoon Tea. I am sure that you will agree that our cook, Jade, did a fantastic job baking so many scones.







This week, we have been talking about wisdom. We discussed what wisdom means and discussed how we might show this at school and outside of school. We retold the story of Jesus sharing the story of the rich fool. A big thank you to Jethro, Axl and Marley for helping to act out this story during Collective Worship this week.



HAPPY BIRTHDAY!

On Friday 28th March, we celebrated all of the children who have had their birthday or will have their birthday during the Easter holidays.

ATTENDANCE

Whole school attendance: 90%

Earhart attendance: 77%

Goodall attendance: 97%

Luther-King attendance: 95%

Hawking attendance: 93%



DATES FOR YOUR DIARY



Easter Bonnet Parade Thursday 3rd April 2025

During the last day of term, we would like your child to create an Easter themed bonnet or cap. Children in all year groups are welcome to create their own Easter bonnet/cap. We will ask the children to parade their Easter bonnets/caps in the playground during the afternoon and then we will choose the winners from

each class. After judging the Easter Bonnet Parade, the Parent Council will be awarding prizes for 1st, 2nd and 3rd. We look forward to seeing your creative designs.

- Last Day of Term 4: Thursday 3rd April 2025.
- First Day of Term 5: Tuesday 22nd April 2025.

